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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



10th June 2019
Dear Parents of Year 6,

Leaver’s Assembly

The Year 6 children will be performing their leaver’s assembly on Friday 12th July at 10.00 am, this will be an opportunity for the children to share memories of their school life at Grangetown Primary, and parents are invited to join in this trip down memory lane.  This assembly will also be an award ceremony for some of the children who will be receiving awards for their various achievements.

Baby Photos
As part of their end of year presentation, Mr Jackson would like all children to bring into a photo of them when they were babies into school. 

Please be rest assured that once we have finished with the photographs, all photos will be returned to parents in the same condition as the children has brought them in. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher
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